
Words of Wisdom 
 

“Success is getting what you 
want. Happiness is wanting 

what you get.” 
 

Dale Carnegie 

No Happy Events due to last week’s 
Heroes Award Program: 

Club Buddies 

50 / 50 
 

Mary Jo Plews from Healthy Start Coalition won last week’s 
prize of $20. She will donate to a deserving mother at Healthy Start 
Coalition. She did NOT draw the Ace of Spades so the Grand                        
Jackpot will start today at $40!   

Another Lexophile  
 

A Hole has been found in the nudist camp wall. 
The police are looking into it. 

Chantel Wonder Janet Waddell 

Harry Alchin Jeff MacKellar 

Jim Andrew Richard Breske 

Theresa Pinnix Kenny Krauss 

David Sideri Cory Krauss 

Jim Plunkett Christine Patel 

Joe Minarik Debra Ellis Abney 

Jerry Krauss Yvonne Fay 

Phil England Bob Kelzer 

Tami Scheele Jimmy Hammond 

Jim Fikkert Tim Hammond 

Ken Bray Don Higgins 

Tom Stewart Kevin Krauss 

David Allen Starlyn Fikkert 

Paul Scheele Alex Cruz / Nhi N. 

Barb MacKellar Wren / Sean / Brian 

Wendy Sideri Josh Astarita 

  h-Priscilla Kolodziej  

h-Dr Paul Nanda h-Jerry Wennlund 

h-Donna Cloud h-Sandy Donaghy 

h-Carolyn Burns h-Dolores Caunitz 

Sanders Students of the Month Pictures 
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Upcoming Programs & Events 

June 1st Board Meeting  
June 3rd Alex Cruz P/C 
June 10th Phil England P/C 
June 17th Debra Ellis-Abney P/C 
June 18th MOW4Kids Food Packing 
June 24th  Tom’s Final Meeting /
  Club Assembly! 
June 26th  Installation Banquet 6pm 
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Missed Last Week:     
 

Jim Andrew  Wendy Sideri  
Richard Breske   Kevin Krauss 
Theresa Pinnix Tim Hammond 
Jimmy Hammond Chantel Wonder 
Ken Bray   

Trivia Questions: 
 

1. What species of snake is the                  
longest? 

2. What are the seven colors of the 
rainbow? 

3. What was the name given to             
Attila the Hun by the Romans? 

4. What performer popularized the 
dance known as the Moonwalk? 

5. Who was the first winner of                
American Idol (Season 1, 2002)? 

6. What happens during a total  
     lunar eclipse? 

This Week’s Agenda: 
 Pledge of Allegiance  

 Singing of God Bless America or Let There Be Peace on Earth 

 Rotary Prayer: Jimmy Hammond & Jim Fikkert 

 Rotarian & Guest Intro’s Cory Krauss, Alex Cruz & Jim Fikkert 

 Sergeant at Arms Announcements: Kevin Krauss, David S. & Phil E. 

Questions to Ponder!  
How important does a person have to 

be before they are considered             
“assassinated” instead of “murdered”? 

Meals on Wheels for Kids – Food Packing 
 

New SITE - starting in June 
Gulfport Community Players building 

1619 49th St So, Gulfport 
New DAY - starting in June 

They cannot use the site on the weekends,                  
so they will be packing at 10am                                           

on FRIDAY mornings. 

Rotary Opens Opportunities! 

Rotary Opens   
Opportunities 

Club Anniversaries: 
 

Jeff MacKellar..…5/31 ……………  3 Yrs 

Wedding Anniversaries: 
 

Jerry and Joan Krauss..…5/22………… 67 Yrs 
Pete & Sally Hervey …...5/24 ………... 64 Yrs 



Next Week’s Program:  
Program Chairperson Alex Cruz will be presenting 
Becky Dineen, State of Florida Bee Inspector as his 
guest speaker next week. She will tell us all about 
bees and beekeeping. She will also provide a special 
treat as she will be bringing samples of honey for all 
to taste and purchase. 

This Week’s Program:  
Program Chairperson Jim Andrew will present William Dailey, the College and             
Career Center Manager from Pinellas Park High School. He will speak to our Rotary 
Club members about PPHS’s College and Career Center program. Jim is hoping to 
find some members who are interested in volunteering. Volunteers can serve as                 
industry / career ambassadors or contribute to the counseling of students as they make 
decisions about their college plans or career options. We look forward to meeting him 
this week. 

Installation Banquet - Save the Date  
 

The 2021-22 Installation Banquet will be held at The Bayou Club, 7979 Bayou Club 
Blvd (on Belcher Rd just north of Park Blvd), on June 26, 2021 beginning at 6 pm. 
The meal choices will be Chicken Piccata, Filet or Mahi Mahi. Dinner will include   
appetizers, salad, desert and drink tickets. The cost will be $55 per person. Incoming 
President Chantel Wonder will send out invitations with final details soon. 

Pinellas Park Rotary Club’s Quarterly Road Cleanup 
Project Chairperson Phil England took the picture of May’s Rotary Road Clean Up 
Crew last Saturday. The group met at the Pinellas Park Building Dept parking lot,                  
6051 78th 
Ave N, at 
8:00 am and 
split into 3 
groups to 
pick up trash 

along the 12 block stretch. 
Many thanks to Phil              
England, Teddi                       
Easterman, Alex Cruz, 
Tom  Stewart, Tami 
Scheele, Ken Bray, Harry 
Alchin, Christine Patel 
and Bob Kelzer for their                     
dedication to our club and 
community!  

Students of the Month - R L Sanders School: 
See Pics on back page….. 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL STUDENTS: 
March- Shane Stidham has put hard work and dedication into achieving Level 2. He is smart, caring, goofy, and a 
friend to all of whom he interacts with on campus. He loves to encourage others to try their best, just like him. He is  
a very honest student who always maintains accountability for himself. Shane is very close to Level 3 and will be 
enjoying the privileges that go along with that soon!  
April- Angelina “Angie” Keeler’s selection is supported by her growth in the classroom, efforts to manage her 
emotions and behavior, and increasing willingness to use resources and strategies to help her be her best self. While 
she made tremendous growth in all these areas in just a short time; her most noticeable growth was in their hallways 
where her personality and laughter are infectious! 
May- Brian Spurgeon stands out among his peers. He is a caring and kindhearted student who always looks out for 
those around him. He frequently offers hugs to staff who walk into his classroom. He has made outstanding progress 
this school year academically, behaviorally, and socially. He has shown amazing progress in his self-regulation 
skills which helps him to complete more of his academic tasks. He comes to school every day with a positive         
attitude and is eager to participate in all classroom activities. Brian is a Level 2 student who will reach Level 3 soon!  
MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS: 
February - Donielle Daniels is an energetic and kind 8th grade student who has excelled at meeting her behavior 
and academic goals this year. Donielle has risen to Level 3 Honors, our highest level and enjoys the perk of being 
able to wear regular clothes as opposed to her uniform. Donielle always tries to help her classmates stay calm so 
they can achieve behavior successes as well. Donielle will earn Principal’s list this quarter, an accomplishment she 
has earned twice before this year. Donielle loves Pokémon and Minecraft, and has a special love for lizards.  
March - Dylan McMillian is a sweet and athletic 6th grade student who enjoys spending time with his friends and 
playing sports. Dylan has a lot of empathy and is always the first to come to a friend’s defense. He is always willing 
to try a new activity in class. Dylan values his education, and his grades are important to him. Dylan has been  
working hard to move through the point and level system and is close to Level 3 Honors!  
April - Mark Holloway is a smart 7th grade student who values school and his grades. Mark enjoys playing                 
football and games with friends. He has struggled with anger management but has made amazing progress in his 
ability to ignore negative behavior and take breaks when needed. Mark can be found in his classroom, on task and 
completing his work. Working hard to move up the level system, Mark was recently promoted to Level 3 Honors!  
May - Jaiden Stinson-Appling is a funny and talkative 7th grade student. New to Sanders School this year, Jaiden 
loves animals, especially snakes and sharks, and is excited to show off his newest library book. He has struggled 
with keeping his hands to himself, but he has been learning new coping skills to keep appropriate boundaries with 
others.  
HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS: 
February - Benjamin Richmond is a smart and funny 10th grade student who has worked hard to improve his  
behavior this year. When there is a setback, Ben can take responsibility for his part in the issue as well as see others’ 
perspectives. This allows him to reset to continue his progress. Ben will give good insight into class and group             
discussions and he has made the honor roll this semester. Ben is a good friend who shows loyalty and camaraderie. 
Ben has achieved his behavior and academic goals this year.  
March - Ty’zsheon Dixon is one of Sanders GRADUATING students. He has worked hard this year on his                 
academics and is meeting his goal of graduating early! Ty has come a long way behaviorally and has grown                 
emotionally into a kind, considerate, and respectful young man. He has demonstrated leadership abilities and many 
of the students look up to him. They cannot wait to see what the future holds for him! He will be missed!  
April - Braidyn Harris is an imaginative 9th grade student who is quick to share his goals for his future and enjoys 
discussing philosophical questions. Earlier this year, He struggled with keeping calm. He has made amazing                 
progress with behavior and grades. Braidyn is making use of staff supports and is working toward Level 3 status. 
May - Tatianna Benedict is a smart and friendly 9th grade student who has recently joined their campus. Since              
arriving, Tatianna has made top behavior scores, immediately becoming eligible for Level 2. Tatianna is now able to 
ignore negative behavior and stay focused on her work. She is engaged in all her classes and is on track for earning 
Principal’s List. Tatianna has a goal to rejoin her school of choice and they have no doubt she can achieve that goal. 


